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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

May 3, 2010

DELIVERED VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Gas Accounting Report Pursuant to WAC 480-90-257
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are an original and two copies of the replacement for the Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (“PSE” or
“the Company”) Gas Annual “Commission Basis” Results of Operations for the twelve-month period
ended December 31, 2009 sent on April 30, 2010. The wrong reports were inadvertently included in the
April 30, 2010 filing.

Workpapers supporting thi§ filing are available upon request. These reports were prepared in compliance
with the above-referenced WAC. The reports do not necessarily reflect all adjustments the Company
would submit in a rate filing.

The restated calculations do not include any new theories or approaches which have not been previously
addressed and resolved with the Commission by the Company. There are no pro-forma adjustments in
accordance with WAC 480-90-257.

The results show a normalized overall rate of return of 6.10% and a return on actual common equity of
5.61%, compared with the Company’s authorized rate of return of 8.25% overall and 10.15% on common
equity.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (425) 462-2105.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Free
Manager, Revenue Requirement
Enclosuyres




